

## Greg Lucey, City Clerk glucey@cityofmalden.org www.cityofmalden.org

## City of Malden

## Massachusetts

City Clerk's Office 215 Pleasant Street Malden, Massachusetts 02148



Phone 781-397-7116 Fax 781-388-0610

June 10, 2021

Senator Jason M. Lewis State House 24 Beacon Street – Room 511-B Boston, MA 02133

Re: Governor's Legislation on Special Permits

Dear Senator Lewis,

Enclosed find a resolution from the City Council regarding the Governor's legislation that grants municipalities the authority to extend special permits through November 29, 2021 for restaurants offering outdoor dining.

This legislation will assist in the continuation of our economic recovery for our restaurants and businesses and we urge the State Delegation to support same. Thank you for your continued support throughout these difficult times.

Sincerely,

cc: Representative Steven Ultrino

Representative Kate Lipper Garabedian

Representative Paul Donato



Malden, MA

Date: May 25, 2021

Paper # 263 of 2021

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Resolve: That the Malden City Council urges the State Delegation to support the Governor's legislation that grants municipalities the authority to extend special permits for restaurants offering outdoor dining through November 29, 2021. This will continue to aid our local economic recovery for our restaurants and businesses while offering customers the opportunity for continued patio seating.

Paper # 263 of 2021, of which the above is a true copy
Passed, May 25, 2021 by the City Council, by yea (11) and nay (0) vote, the City
Council consisting of eleven members at their May 25, 2021 meeting.

Attest:

City Cierk